
10 Oct 2021 

 

TO:              Board and Staff 

FROM:        Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:    AuxAir Report for September 2021. 

 

September was a quiet month for AuxAir.  We continued to fly between two and four missions each 
week in support of the Coast Guard, the Auxiliary, and allied agencies.  Our flights covered the Coast 
between Sea Ranch in the North down to Pt. Mugu in the South.  We also covered the Delta on several 
flights and located abandoned/derelict boats for Wil Sumner and Sector.   

We completed our first in-person ground school at Livermore Airport and now have four aux members 
ready for their flight training.  We hope to do this soon after we are authorized to resume flights in 
November.   

Our National AuxAir conference call was cancelled due to lack of new information and topics to discuss. 

San Francisco Air Station may be hosting an AuxAir Appreciation Day on October 14th if Covid restrictions 
permit.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV  


